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Dear Madam

I write to notify you of my objection to plans to expand Luton Airport further. I also object to the expansion
beyond the existing planning permissions which has taken place in recent years.

Many years, perhaps 10, ago, at presentations made by officers of the airport, claims were made that quieter
aircraft would be coming along soon. This has not happened, the noise is just as bad as before in my experience.
In fact the noise is dreadful particularly in Whitwell when the aircraft take off towards the east.

Hence I believe there should be no more noise or passengers over and above the existing planning permissions.

I have many other reasons for opposing the expansion, but I am sure these are covered in great detail and more
eloquently than I would be able to express, in the comments and representations made by associations such as a
LADACAN et cetera.

Chris Howe, 

Sent by Chris Howe whilst contemplating a new reality




